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	Recommendation
	Agreed? 
	Comment

	That leaflets promoting the consultation are provided to elected members and that paper copies of the survey are also made available to members.

	Yes
	Publicity leaflets and copies of the survey questionnaire will be provided to Members as requested. 

	That consideration is given to how the Council engages with rough sleepers and service users on the strategy and other issues that affect them, including the option of forming a ‘service user group’.

	Yes
	Consideration will be given to how the Council can further engage rough sleepers and service users to consult them on the strategy. The planned consultation activities include public drop-in sessions and stakeholder workshops, both of which provide an opportunity for service users’ opinions to be presented. Existing networks with service users and support providers can help to promote the strategy consultation. Any formal ‘service user group’ will require the ongoing support of voluntary and community sector organisations.  

	That as part of Empty Homes Week the Council promotes the issue of empty homes and its online reporting tool.		
	Yes
	The Council will be promoting the issue of empty homes and its online reporting tool as part of the National Empty Homes Week which will run from 16 October to 22 October 2017. 

	That the final documentation should include:
a) Some explanation in the evidence base as to why 13 Council-owned dwellings were long-term empty as of 1 April 2017.  
b) Some recognition that combining the three strategies and holding one consultation saved officer time and some costs.
c) Some mention of learning points from the previous strategies as well as successes.  

	Yes
	Amendments to the final strategy will include these points. 



